
1st Knottingley Rainbows, 

Brownies and Guides 

 

The girls have been busy preparing for Remembrance Sunday, 

learning about our Parliament and making 

things to sell at our coffee evening. Other 

challenges that lay ahead are learning about 

codes and the Rainbows are covering the Be 

Well Theme. Some of the Rainbows will 

achieve their Silver Award this term. 

We have fun activities planned for the run up 

to Christmas including making crafts. 

We have 3 exciting events to look forward to. 

We are joining units at Castleford and 

Ferrybridge to visit the cinema to see Moana 2. Then we are joining 

a Division Event to see the pantomime Sleeping Beauty in 

Normanton. In April 2025 some of us are joining the Division 

Sleepover to Gulliver’s Valley in Rotherham. For some it will be their 

first sleepover and it is great that girls from each unit will be going. 

We break up for the Christmas holiday on 17 December and we will 

meet again on Tuesday 7 January 2025.  

We have welcomed a new helper 

with Rainbows. Thank you Janet for 

volunteering. We still need more 

leaders for all units. If we had more 

helpers, we could increase our 

number of girls; we have a waiting 

list. Please contact me if you can 

help. 


